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JSEB Monitoring Committee Meeting 

 

July 22, 2020 

 

Ed Ball Building, Room 825 

 

Minutes 

 

 

Present: Leslie Campbell, Antoinette Meskel, Jessie Spradley,  

                        and Nina Sickler 

Staff:  Rose Nettles and Sheliah Brown 

 

 

Chair Leslie Campbell called the meeting to order at 2:09 p.m. 

 

Public comments: None 

 

Chair Leslie Campbell welcomed everyone to the meeting.   

 

Sheliah Brown, JSEB Staff, provided a brief overview about the 2019-2020 JSEB Survey.  She 

discussed the process of how and when the survey was sent out to JSEB vendors, the current 

number of respondents, and current survey results.  Chair Leslie Campbell next requested 

information regarding JSEB Open House as well as the JSEB Networking Event.  Sheliah Brown 

and Rose Nettles both stated that the next JSEB Open House is scheduled for August 5, 2020.  

Rose Nettles then discussed the JSEB Networking Event.  She mentioned that the event will 

possibly take place in January 2021.  Chair Leslie Campbell then inquired about the 1Cloud 

JSEB Application.  Rose Nettles advised the committee that she would like to transition the 

JSEB application process online via a software system. 

 

The minutes from January 16, 2020 were approved. 

 

The next JSEB Monitoring Committee Meeting will be held on Wednesday October 7, 2020 

from 2:00 pm-4:00 pm. 

 

Meeting Adjourned: 2:45 p.m. 

 

  


